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PRESS NOTE

Issued at 2.37pm on Monday 7 June

Please be advised that Cumbria Police will be issuing a statement via email at
3:30pm to all media - addressing media speculation around possible police sightings
of Derrick Bird in Whitehaven last Wednesday.

Deputy Chief Constable Stuart Hyde will be available for interviews at Whitehaven
Civic Centre at 4pm today.
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